
Peninsula Piecemakers Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 1295 

Newport News, VA  23601 
 
 

Board of Directors Meeting    May 28, 2021  
 
Attendance: 
Board  
President: Rhonda Gianturco   Vice President: Karen Carr (abs.) 
Executive Treasurer: Natalie Hutchinson   Executive Secretary: Lois Bates 
Day Coordinator: Joy Duke   Day Treasurer: Lori Murdock 
Day Secretary: Mark Fowler   Night Coordinator: Kitty Tully (abs.) 
Night Treasurer: Debi Cross   Night Secretary: Susan Waddles 
 
1. Call to order – Rhonda Gianturco called the meeting of the new board to order after dinner 
and meeting with the previous board.  Rhonda welcomed everyone and thanked them for 
volunteering.  She will not micromanage but encouraged all to come to her if she can help them. 
 
2. New business-  
 a. In 2022 we are scheduled to have a quilt show or symposium.  We decided more 
people might attend a symposium.  Late March/early April or early fall might be the best times.  
We will let the Symposium committee decide. 
 
 b. Rhonda suggested sending an evite to former members when we are ready to have in 
person meetings to boost our membership. 
 
 c. Rhonda and Linda Odell are in charge of the Facebook page.  Linda and Lisa Hartman 
are in charge of the website. 
 

d. Rhonda is looking into getting special email addresses for board members using their 
job title so the address can move with the position rather than to a specific person. 

 
e. There is a small charge for using the Square for payments for membership, 

symposium, etc.  We might pass that charge onto members in cases of refunds. 
 
f. At this time it looks like we will have our June meetings on Zoom.  We may be able to 

have our July meetings at Hilton Baptist Church.  Rhonda will talk with Isobel and Gala about 
the chances of using the Community Center and Riverside anytime soon. 

 
g. The number of PPQG emails should be curtailed.  When there are too many in a short 

time period people just ignore them. 
 
h. Board meetings will be the third Monday of each month.  Time and place will be 

determined. 
 

 



i. Newsletter deadline is the 22nd of each month 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lois A. Bates 
Executive Secretary 
May 28, 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
 


